
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

BBC Children in Need 
Friday 17th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
BBC Children in Need supports disadvantaged children and young people across the 
UK. On Friday the 17th of November we will be joining in to support BBC Children in 
Need for a whole day of fun, learning and feel good fundraising! 

This year we are going to fundraise for BBC Children in Need by having a ‘Spotty’ 
non-uniform day where the children can come to school dressed in any spotty 
clothes.  

Our Be Spotacular day will help to raise awareness of all children’s needs with 
activities and lots of fun in class.  

Due to the current cost of living crisis, as a school we will not be collecting any 
money, but if you did want to donate to the campaign, or if you just want to find out 
more about it, the website can be accessed here: 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/  

With the help of schools like ours, we can support and help to change the lives of 
thousands of children in local communities across the UK. 

If you have any further questions or queries please do not hesitate to get in touch 
with your child’s class teacher. Thank you so much for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Adam Hossen 
Head Teacher 
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